Australian Government
International Air Services Commission

Mr Stephen Borthwick

General Manager

Aviation Industry Policy

Department of Infrastructure, Transport
Cities and Regional Development

Dear Mr chﬁvick J‘ l“f/’\)/‘\«

Subject: Virgin Australia International Airlines Pty Ltd
Virgin Australia has advised the International Air Services Commission (the
Commission) that it will send its application before close of business this afternoon for
the allocation of one frequency per day on the Japan route to operate services to and
from Haneda Airport.

The Commission would be grateful for your advice as to whether the Department
considers that Virgin Australia International Airlines Pty Ltd is reasonably capable of:

(a) obtaining any licences, permits or other approvals required to operate on and
service the Australia-Tokyo(Haneda) route; and

(b) using the capacity sought by the airline.

We would appreciate your advice on or before 4 October 2019.

Yours sincerely

Marlene Tucker

Executive Director

24 September 2019
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